Dear Mr Housefather,

I wish to make our strong opposition known to you and your committee, regarding Bill C-14. While we recognise that your committee is only receiving comments or recommendations on Bill C-14, I wanted to take this opportunity to reiterate our position on euthanasia and assisted suicide.

We have been involved in opposing the legalization of assisted suicide and euthanasia in Canada, since 1990 and have commented by presented or written brief at almost every level since then. We know that no government or committee has the authority to sanction the killing of its innocent human beings. There is no human rights declaration which upholds this power for any government in the world.

Canada is embarking on a road that will place its most vulnerable citizens in grave danger if Bill C-14 is passed into legislation. The only moral course is to invoke the notwithstanding clause which will protect the lives of vulnerable Canadians until Canada comes to its senses and rejects assisted suicide and euthanasia as it's parliamentarians have done in the past

Sincerely,

Jakki Jeffs

Mrs. Jakki Jeffs
Executive Director
Alliance for Life Ontario
26 Norfolk St.
Guelph, ON
N1H 4H8
1-866-LUV-BOTH
www.allianceforlife.org